
Omaha Camera Club Board Meeting 

01/26/21; 7:00 pm 

Online via Zoom 

 

Present: Don Otis, Chris Amberg, Donna Gray, Dorothy Sansom, Larry Headley, Larry Schmidt, Eva 

Lovas 

Guests: Nikki McDonald and Allen Kurth 

 

Discussions: 

 

1. New website of the club.  Don shared the summary of information developed by the website review 

committee of Don Otis, Dorothy Samson and John Kugler.  The objective is a new, clean, informative 

webpage and all attending made suggestions for edits.  

 

2. At 8:00 pm, Marty Welter joined to the meeting and introduced himself to the board members and 

guests.  He has showed a few websites he maintains and gave  information about the cost.  Marty 

indicated that if he is hired to develop our website it would include maintenance during the first year. 

As part of the maintenance, the first year, he is willing to train some of our members for taking over the 

maintenance of the site. 

 

3.  After Marty signed off of the Zoom call, the board discussed how to proceed.  Don reported that in 

the committee’s investigation of other clubs that most clubs used one of their members to develop and 

maintain their website.  The board asked that the membership be solicited for a volunteer to develop 

our website.  Don Otis indicated he has made such a request but will do so again.  The board will defer 

further action until we hear back from the membership. 

 

 

 

 


